April 10, 1981

Mr. Alan Borazanian Chaimman of the Parish Council St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church 666 Richmond Road Cleveland, Ohio 44143

Dear Mr. Borazanian:

We understand that the treasurer of the Diocesan Council has takked to you by telephone, and restated the position of the Diocese regarding the assessment schedule of your parish.

The Diocesan Council has made its decision on this matter after long and serious consideration of your parish's position, and it is incumbent on your parish to respond to that decision.

We are looking forward to a final determination being made before the Diocesan Assembly being held late this month.

May we look forward to hearing from you?

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian Director